
 

Parks Victoria August 2021 Board Meeting Report 
 
The Parks Victoria Board met on Tuesday 31 August 2021 to discuss a range of important issues and 

opportunities. The highlights of the meeting are outlined below. 

 

People and Parks Foundation Presentation 

The People and Parks Foundation provided a presentation to the Board on achievements and priorities for 

future years. 

 

Chelsea Australian Garden Exhibit 

The Board approved the designs and construction of the Chelsea Australian Garden Exhibit at the Dandenong 

Ranges Botanic Gardens. 

 

Strategic Risk Deep Dives 

The Board conducted strategic risk deep dives into Sustainable Built Assets and Governance (Capital Projects), 

discussing risk rating controls, treatments, and monitoring and reporting. 

 

Annual Report 

The Board acknowledged the efforts of Management and staff throughout the 2020-21 financial year and 

approved the 2020-21 Annual Report, 2020-21 Annual Financial Report and the 2020-21 National Parks Act 

Report. 

 

Total Recordable Injury Frequency Report (TRIFR) 

The July TRIFR was 10.8 which exceeds (i.e. is lower than) the 2021-22 target of 13.5. 

 

Local Ports Program 

The Board approved the Local Ports Program for 2021-22. 

 

Yellingbo (Liwik Barring) Landscape Conservation Area 

The Board approved the Yellingbo (Liwik Barring) Landscape Conservation Area 10 Year Plan. 

COVID-19 

The Board acknowledged the hard work and effort of all staff through the continuing lockdowns due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic. 
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